November 3, 1941.

Mr. Frank L. Brittain, Lathrop Building, Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Rotarian Frank:

Karl Klooz forwarded me your letter written to him regarding your new talk, "Let's Save America's Business".

I will make every effort to see if we cannot have you at some date convenient to you and to us. Which one of the following dates would suit you the best? December 1, 15, 22, 29, January 5, 26, February 2.

I will be happy to hear from you.

Rotarily yours,

Chairman, Program Committee, Lawrence Rotary Club.

FCA:AH

Nor Phog: - Dec! would suit me fine. I think that one of Kee Profs head me at Jopeka and was kind enough to say a nice word to me. I am confident that your Club will appreciate what I have to say, with I best wishes, Som. Rotarily Journ Trumh

H. Brittain